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Message from Mrs Crompton 

Welcome back to school! We are delighted to have everyone back safe and sound in their new classes. 

All the children look super smart and have had a lovely few days getting to know their new teachers and 

teaching assistants. I am so pleased with our attendance this week, particularly our punctuality. We have 

had almost everyone in on time every day. It is really important we keep this up and work together to 

make sure our attendance and punctuality remains high. 

Year 2 had a fabulous trip to Bibby’s Farm where they enjoyed lots of outdoor activities like climbing, 

caving, archery and grass sledging! Ask your Yr2 all about their day! 

Mrs Varey is looking for enthusiastic parents with a little bit of time to spare to join our Parents, Teachers 

and Friends of Shadsworth Infant School who are in charge of organising fun days for the children and a 

little bit of fundraising too. 

Education is not optional! There is an expectation that children are in 

school everyday! 

 



 

There is an expectation that children are in school everyday! Here is 

this week's attendance and lates.  

This week’s Attendance and Lates …………… 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



Take a look at this week's Picture News                         Week 

Commencing 2nd September 2024  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Introducing our mindful calendar, each month the calendar will give you ideas and suggestions of how 

to be more mindful as a family.  Please take a few moments to look at the calendar, share the 

information with your child/children, have fun and enjoy! 



 

Breakfast Club Rule 

 

IT IS ESSENTIAL EACH TIME YOU DROP YOUR CHILD OFF AT BREAKFAST CLUB, YOU BRING YOUR CHILD 

INTO THE SCHOOL HALL, GIVE YOUR CHILD'S NAME AND MONEY TO THE MEMBER OFF STAFF SAT AT 

THE TABLE NEAR THE PATIO DOORS.   

 

PLEASE DO NOT DROP YOUR CHILD OFF AT THE SCHOOL GATES. 

 

Please can we remind you that Breakfast Club needs to be paid for daily, it is £1 per day or £4 for the 

week to be paid in advance on the Monday - Thank you 
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